

Wednesday, 15 November 2023

## **2024 Excursion Fees**

Dear Parents/Carers,

Students at Athol Road Primary school will be offered a range of items and activities in 2024 that enhance and broaden their schooling experience. Information for the 2024 Parent Payments went home last week and you may have noticed that the excursion component looks different to previous years.

In 2024, Athol Road Primary School will be charging per excursion rather than a bulk amount. This is to ensure you are getting the best value for your money and that the school is meeting auditing requirements. Families will be notified of each individual excursion/incursion and it's costs closer to the event. The budget for each Learning Space will remain at approximately \$85 – however, some families may pay slightly more or slightly less over the year, depending on the year level of their child/ren.

All families eligible for CSEF in 2024 will be able to apply this to excursions as they arise. Families with a remaining CSEF from prior years will have this amount applied to excursions automatically.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact the office on 9547 1224.

Kind Regards,

Emma Pearse Business Manager